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PINK RUN BACOLOD OF THE BACOLOD KADUGHAN FOUNDATION  
FOR BREAST CARE INC. 

 
In celebration of the Breast Cancer Awareness Month every October, the 

Bacolod Kadughan Foundation for Breast Care Inc., an advocacy service-oriented 
group of surgeons, physicians, and lay persons who attend to indigent breast cancer 
patients in Bacolod City and the province of Negros Occidental, will be organizing 
the Pink Run Bacolod. This will be held on October 16, 2022, at the Provincial 
Capitol Lagoon, Bacolod City. 
 
 The Pink Run Bacolod aims to raise awareness about breast cancer and raise 
funds for indigent patients.  
 
      Teachers and students from Bacolod City and Negros Occidental are 
encouraged to join the advocacy run. 
  

More information about the Pink Run Bacolod can be found on their Facebook 
page: https://www.facebook.com/pinkrunbacolod/. 
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